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Attendance Matters
Here are our attendance figures for last week.  Our whole school 
attendance target this year is 96% our whole school attendance 
currently stands a 95.0%. Thank you for helping us to reach our 
target by ensuring that you are in school everyday

Class Current Attendance 

1 96.0%

2 94.0%

3 94.0%

4 95.0%

5 95.0%

6 95.0%

7 95.0%

8 96.0%

9 96.0%

10 95.0%

11 95.0%

12 94.0%

13 96.0%

14 94.0%

NURSERY PLACES AVAILABLE FOR SEPTEMBER 2025 

Dear Families, 

There is still time to apply for a Nursery place for September 2025, for your child at 

Kingfisher Primary, but don’t miss out, this year we have been oversubscribed, with a 

waiting list.

If your child was born between 1st September 2021 to 31st August 2022, please visit 

the Doncaster Council Website to apply for a place.



Term Dates:
The last day of Term is Thursday 13th February and we return on 
Monday 24th February 2025
The next INSET Day is : 
Friday 14th February 2025

Red Nose Day—Friday 21st March

Kingfisher Primary is raising money for Red Nose Day 2025 which this year will be 40 years old.

We are going to:
Come dressed in Red! This can be as little or as much red as you would like

OR

For one year only to mark the 40th birthday of Red Nose Day you could dress in 1980’s fashion

What is Red Nose Day?

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief that takes places every two years

• Comic Relief is a UK charity, which aims to create a just world, free from poverty
Last Red Nose Day the UK public raised an astonishing £52 million to help people living incredibly 
tough lives both here in the UK and Africa
We’re taking part in Red Nose Day 2025 because:

• Pupils learn valuable life skills

• Pupils gain understanding and empathy for others in the world

• It brings the whole school community together

Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives

Let us know if…

There has been change of contact details: If you have been lucky enough to have a 
new phone, please make sure that the office have been given the details so that we 
can update our contact systems. Also if you have any changes to your address or 
email details. Thank you. 
Changes in medical needs: Has your child been recently diagnosed with anything 
that school should know about? Are they now Asthmatic and require an Asthma Care 
Plan? All these things school should be aware of. If your child requires medication a 
form must be completed before school can administer anything. 
Changes in circumstances: If you feel there has been a change within the family 
which you think could affect your child and we should be aware of, by us knowing 
this helps us to monitor your child and help if required. 

Parking Around School

The school has received a number of reports from parents in relation to parking 

problems at Kingfisher Primary. The problems which are being reported are parents 

parking on yellow zigzags when dropping off their children. The zigzags are placed 

there for the safety of the children who attend the school.

I am also aware that a number of concerns have been raised directly with the council 

around the safety of pupils when leaving the school grounds; please can I ask that we 

pay particular attention to how and where we park around the school to ensure the 

safety of everyone


